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     23 November 2018 
Newsletter No. 10 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who gave donations to the British Legion Poppy Appeal this month.  Our School 
raised £164. 
 
School Lunch Company Award 
I am sure you would like to join me in congratulating our caterers, The School Lunch Company, for winning 
a prestigious national award this week.  They were judged by colleagues in similar businesses to be 
Contract Caterer of the Year.  Well done to Les Redhead and his team. 
 
Children in Need 
Thank you for your donations towards Children in Need last Friday.  We raised just over £100. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
You will have received a letter from the BSA yesterday inviting children to come to school in non-uniform 
next Friday in return for bringing in something for our Christmas Fayre the following week.  The letter asks 
for certain things from specific year groups.  This helps to ensure we have a good spread of gifts, bottles, 
sweets and food items.  Thank you in advance for this.   
 
Winter Wonderland 
This year St Mary’s Church is hosting ‘Winter Wonderland’, a community festival hosting 18 Christmas 
trees, bands, dance, choirs, a model village and much more.  The celebrations begin on 30th November 
following the turning on of the Christmas lights and end after Epiphany on 6th January.  As part of the 
celebrations there will be a raffle, with the first three prizes being £3000 of Mark Warner holiday vouchers, 
a luxury weekend for two at a top spa hotel and a £300 Daylesford Organic Christmas hamper.  Tickets are 
£2 each and if you would like to purchase one, please see Sally Wright in the playground (mum to Casper 
in Year Six and Felicity in Year 3).  To find out more about ‘Winter Wonderland’, please visit the website at 
witneywonderland.co.uk. 
 
Messy Church 
High Street Methodist Church are organising a Messy Church event to celebrate Advent on Sunday 2nd 
December, 2.00-4.00pm.  It is free to attend, but please bring some Christmas food to share. 
 
 
Thank you for all your support this term. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Chris Payne 
Headteacher 
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